

Hello Parents/Guardians and Friends,

**WOW – Worship on Wednesday** will resume Sept. 3<sup>rd</sup> 6:00-7:30pm. Your child will check in at the Fellowship Hall door then we will gather in the chapel and then disperse; a meal is served each week. There are classes for preschool up to 8<sup>th</sup> grade.

## DATES TO REMEMBER

Oct/Nov: Parent Bible Study

Oct 31: Trunk or Treat

Nov 19: Family night & Packing Shoe Boxes

**Sunday School** – will resume September 7<sup>th</sup>. Preschool thru 5<sup>th</sup> grades will meet upstairs in the Youth Center between services. 6<sup>th</sup>-12<sup>th</sup> will be meeting in the Library.

**Youth Breakfast** – The last Sunday of the month during the school year is Youth Breakfast Sunday. There will be no Sunday School classes that day. Come and enjoy food and fellowship as a family instead!

**Phones** - If you have an older child that attends Wednesday nights and they bring a cellphone, I encourage you to have a conversation about respectful use while in class.

**Dismissal** – If your child is 5th grade or younger, we ask a guardian or an older sibling to come upstairs to get them at dismissal. Otherwise, they must wait until their teacher has dismissed everyone else before they can walk them downstairs. This is for their safety and security; and the safety of everyone.

**Parenting Bible Study** – Join us in October and November on Wednesday nights during WOW for a Parenting Bible study! (Oct 15, 22, 29, Nov 5 & 12). Contact Kelli if you'd like to sign up. We hope you'll join us!

**Volunteering – We need you!** We are very blessed with a supportive church community; many of our teachers/volunteers don't even have children that attend children's classes. They are here to serve Jesus and guide your children to Christ; as parents/guardians we want you to join us. Contact me for ways to serve.

**Registration** –Forms need completed before classes begin so we have contact/emergency contact information. Registration can be found on the homepage of our website: mccookmmc.com or scan the QR Code below.

We are looking forward to a great school year of learning and growing in Christ!

Julie Cuellar

Children's Ministry | julie@mccookmmc.com